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October 26, 2018

	The Board of Commissioners met on the above date at the Teche-Vermilion Fresh Water District office located at 7644 Hwy 105 N, Krotz Springs, LA at 9:30 a.m.  Members present were Mr. Ed Sonnier, Mr. Tommy Thibodeaux, Mr. Ralph Libersat, Mr. Bradley Grimmett, and Mr. Donald Segura.  In addition present were:  Mr. Alex Lopresto, Mr. Larry Cramer, Mr. Todd Vincent, Mr. Donald Sagrera, Mrs. Jody White, Mr. Mike Detraz, Ms. Sue Bergeron, and Ms. Wendy Dupuis.
	At this time of the Public Meeting, the Chairman called for any public comment regarding the Agenda.  There was no comment.
Todd Vincent with Sellers and Associates, reported that the United States Army Corp of Engineers agreed with the finds of the Reserve Fund Study.  The Study found that Teche-Vermilion Fresh Water District needs to have set aside $32,961,008.00 for major repairs and replacement of equipment and structures. 
Sellers and Associates gave an update on the Siphon project reporting that the estimated completion would be early March 2019.
	Upon motion by Mr. Libersat and seconded by Mr. Segura, no further business was brought forth, therefore the meeting adjourned.  
